
ST. VINCENT AND THE GRENADINES 

MARITIME ADMINISTRATION 

 

 

 
CIRCULAR N° SOL 013 

 
 

SHIP REPORTING SYSTEM 
SOLAS – Chapter V - Reg. 11.1 

 
  
TO: SHIPOWNERS & SHIPS’ OPERATORS & MANAGERS 
       
       
  
 
Monaco, 10 Sep. 06 
. 
 

  

 
 
 
Due to some incidents for non-compliance with the Ship Reporting System 
requirement, the Administration requires that SVG registered ships sailing anywhere 
in the world must comply with all mandatory ship reporting systems adopted by the 
IMO, which are applicable. 
  
Masters of ships to which a mandatory ship reporting system applies should report to 
the shore-based authority without delay when entering and, if necessary, when 
leaving the area covered by the system. 
 
Relevant entries will be noted with the words “Mandatory system under SOLAS 
Regulation V/11-1”. 
  
Ships found in violation to the mandatory reporting schemes, will be subject to 
sanctions 


